Report from Neil Vincent,  Parish Warden

Little remedial work required within Parish boundaries in the past 12 months, although there has been the odd bit of scrub clearance and stile repair.
Just outside the Parish I'm pleased to report that a dangerous section of the Wardens Way which took in the B4068 at Eyford will shortly have a new permissive path opened that will avoid walking along the road. 

Neil 

